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LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS®

                        OF NORTH CAROLINA 

May 3, 2016

Dear Governor McCrory, President Pro Tem Berger, and Speaker Moore:

At the League of Women Voters of North Carolina (LWVNC) biennial Council in Wilmington, April 29 – 30, 2016, League leaders from across the state voted unanimously to call for the immediate and complete repeal of HB 2 passed by the NC General Assembly on March 23 and signed into law by you. 

We are dismayed with the passage of a piece of legislation that legalizes discrimination and want to make clear that we oppose any attempt to put a referendum before the voters to that end.  In our 96-year history of advocating for equality for all, we never believed that any state in America, especially North Carolina would reach this level of discrimination.

The League of Women Voters, founded in 1920 by activists who secured voting rights for women, has worked to promote the values and processes of representative government.  Since its beginning the League has studied issues and adopted policy positions.   “The League of Women Voters believes that all levels of government share the responsibility to provide equality of opportunity for education, employment, and housing for all persons in the United States regardless of their race, color, gender, religion, national origin, age, sexual orientation or disability” is but one of our policies that we use to oppose HB 2. 

We deplore the so called “bathroom” part of this legislation.   However, we also find the parts that reverse rights of women, minorities, and others to due process in state court and prohibiting local governments from instituting minimum wage laws just as onerous.


 We ask that you rethink the implications of this legislation and take the necessary steps to repeal HB2.  With your leadership the damage can be reversed quickly and in a timely manner.  

Yours truly,  

Willie Taylor and Mary Klenz, Co-Presidents
3509 Haworth Drive #404, Raleigh, NC 27609; 919-783-5995; lwvnc.org 

Follow us on Twitter @LWVNCarolina and Facebook


